
ROYAL NORWEGIAN CONSULATE GENERAL J'une 22, 1987 229 !00'.IKFOSHAY TOWER· 

MINNEAPOLIS, MINN. 55402 

TELEPHONE; (612) 332-3338 

TELEX: 290 036 

Ms. Donna Scott 

Official Document Clerk 
Room 180 State Office Bldg. 

st. Paul, MN 55155 

Re: Foreign Consuls in Minnesota 

Dear Ms. Scott, 

I refer to your letter of June 12, 1987, and 

would ask you to kin~ly use the correct spelling of 

my name: Harald L.9.ne, Consul General of Norway 

Wice Consul Lillian Wikstr¢m will be leaving 

Minneapolis for her new assignment·in Bagdad, Iraq, 

on June 24, 1987. 

Mr. Charles Andrew Muller has been appointed 

Ms. Wikstr¢m's suscessor and will assume his duties 

as Vice Consul on July 20, 1987. 

jours sinctifu., 
~~e ,'\))~ 

consul General 
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